
Week one flew by!
It was amazing to have our kids back and to
see programming resume. Keep an eye on
our website and Facebook in the next week to see
photographs of all the fun and learning happening
at Aurora- we are ensuring
that we have full FOIP consent before
we post any student pictures.

Sports at Aurora
School sports have started and students can sign up in the gym. We will be offering
mountain biking, cross country running, volleyball, basketball, badminton and track and
field this year. If you are interested in coaching please contact Ms. Colleen Moghrabi or
Mr. Waine.

After school traffic
Anyone who has picked up their child after school this past week can attest to how
incredibly busy it has been. Our number one priority is keeping our students safe and
we ask that pickups only happen at the cafeteria doors. It is very unsafe when students
cross the bus lanes to go to vehicles parked across the street from our front doors. We
will continue to have staff out to help the traffic run smoothly.

School Council/PAC meeting
Our next PAC/School council meeting will be held September 28th at 6:30. We will hold
the meeting in person but will also provide a google meet link for anyone who finds it
easier to attend online. At AMS we value parent voice and the school council plays an
important part in supporting and enhancing student learning.

Important Dates

September 22- Mountain Bike Race
September 30- National Day for Truth and Reconciliation (no school)


